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Approval of CTF funding for Sustainable Energy Acceleration Program for South 
Africa (AfDB-IFC) 

 
The CTF Trust Fund Committee approves a CTF allocation of $85 million for the 
program entitled, South Africa: Sustainable Energy Acceleration Program, submitted 
jointly by IFC and AfDB and circulated for approval of CTF funding on August 31, 2010. 
  


